
Central Highlands Regional Network
"More people playing Tennis more often."

Meeting Minutes
Wednesday November 21, 2013

Buninyong Tennis Association Pavilion
Forest St, Buninyong

7.30pm

1. Present: Jenny Joliffe (Mt Prospect TA), Mandy James (BDTA), Yvonne Perks 
(Mt Prospect TA), Pat Gilchrist (VCTA), Carol Pearce (VCTA), Rob Benoit 
(BRTC)

2. Apologies:  Clare Beacham (BDTA)

3. Minutes of Previous Meeting: Moved: Rob Benoit Seconded: Yvonne Perks

4. Treasurers Report: Presented by Yvonne Perks
Balance $1274.11 at November 1, 2012
Moved: Yvonne Perks Seconded: Rob Benoit

5. Correspondence: Applications for 2013 Junior Masters Series tournaments have 
been received from Maryborough, BRTC and Buninyong

6. Tennis Victoria:
Pat Gilchrist noted the change of name for Regional Councils to Regional 
Networks. 
The Inter Regional Championships will be played at Swan Hill from January 4 to 
6, 2013

7. Junior Masters Series: 
The final points have been completed and players invited to participate in finals 
with about 50% of players having replied. Jenny Joliffe to follow up with players 
who have not replied.
 

8. General Business:
Challenge Cup – the CHRTC Challenge Cup will be played on Sunday 
February 3 at Mt Prospect. 
Flyers have been distributed with no entries to date.
Mandy to follow up with Sue Dundas to obtain a current list of Secretaries.

     

Meeting closed at 8.15pm

  9.   Next Meeting: AGM March 13, 2013 at Ballarat Regional Tennis Centre




